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Lindquist & Vennum LLP is Hosting a Pro Bono Training!  
 

The Naturalization Project 
Training will be provided by the Immigrant Law Center of Minnesota 

 

DATE: Thursday, February 6, 2014 
 

TIME:  9:00 a.m. – 12:45 p.m.  
 

PLACE:  Lindquist & Vennum LLP 

       4200 IDS Center 
       80 S 8th Street 
       Minneapolis, MN 55402  
 

COST: (1) Attend the CLE free of charge as a pro bono attorney.   
• Attorneys who choose this option agree to accept at least one pro 

bono naturalization case following the training session. Volunteer 

attorneys must have an active attorney license as well as a phone 

number and mailing address that can be used for client 

representation.  

         
   (2) $100.00  

• This fee only applies to attendees who do not intend to take a  pro 

     bono case through ILCM.  
  

REGISTER: Online at www.ilcm.org.  3.5 Standard CLE Credits (to be applied for) 
 
This training will prepare attorneys to participate in the ILCM Pro Bono Naturalization Project. Through the 
ILCM Naturalization Project, pro bono attorneys represent low-income immigrants and refugees in their 
citizenship cases. The Naturalization Project is for all interested pro bono attorneys. No immigration experience is 

necessary. All cases have been pre-screened for eligibility and should only require 15 – 20 hours of legal work, 
depending on attorney experience. ILCM staff provides ongoing legal support. The ILCM Naturalization Project 
is a great way to help immigrants achieve the ultimate goal of securing citizenship in the United States, enabling 
them to unite their families, pass U.S. citizenship on to their children, and vote in future elections! 

 


